
Welcome to the 2023 edition of 

The Starlight Star Bright! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
We left the quiet cold of February in Colorado 

for a breath of warm air 
in Temecula, California. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



In March we took a trip to Washington, D.C. 
with the whole family to enjoy the cherry 

blossoms, which were at their peak 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Surprises,  

beauty, 

and history 

around  

every corner!  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Colin      Danielle 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     Elodie 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   Tucker                       Claire 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

        Eleanor 

  



 
       Once again Ray   
       and Colin “ran” 
       the Bolder Boulder 
       on Memorial Day 

 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 

   
                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Ray     Suzanne 
 
 

 
 

  Hooray for early summer in Colorado! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



And then … 
we were off to Switzerland! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Mt. Rigi and  
      Lake Lucerne 

 
 
 

The crystal-clear waters  
of Verzasca in Ticino 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  



Swiss Independence Day 
celebrations in the small town of Champéry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After dark everyone in town joined the parade 
with flaming torches! 

  



Then we moved on to the rustic Bovet summer 
house on Lake Neuchatel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



Back in Colorado we caught up with Tucker, 
Claire, and Eleanor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We have been besieged by elk this fall, but we 
also enjoyed a record number  

of lovely, sunny days 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  



We spent many weeks building fences to keep the 
elk and the neighbor’s horses where they belong.  
In the process of clearing some dense overgrowth 
we gained a delightful glade on our farm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A big shoutout to  
Scott, our awesome 
farm hand! 

 



As the year comes to a close 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We wish you all a Healthy and Happy 
New Year! 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 Suzanne and Ray 

                        Starlight Farm 


